
Pulpit Announcements 
Sixth Sunday of Easter 

May 14, 2023 
 

 

• Our charitable tithe this weekend will go to Catholic Charities of South Carolina. 
Catholic Charities serves the hungry, homeless, and those in need within our own 

diocese. We’re happy to support their important work! 

 

• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in honor of the 40th Wedding 
Anniversary of Babette and Donald Sabia. Congratulations! 

 

• Happy Mother’s Day! We are overjoyed to offer a special blessing to all our mothers 

at the Masses this weekend. In addition, in the narthex after the Masses, members 
of our Helping Hands ministry will hand out flowers to all our mothers. God bless 

our holy women and mothers! 

 

• Our annual May Procession and Crowning will be at the beginning of our 11:00 AM 

Mass next Sunday, May 21. Parishioners are asked to come around 10:45 AM, park 

their vehicles, and meet at the flags at the entrance of our campus. The Procession 

is a beautiful way to honor Our Lady. All are welcome! 

 

• Our parish May Picnic will also be next Sunday, May 21, around 12:30 PM. We’ll 

have a live band, hamburgers, hot dogs, ice cream, and a lot of fun! All are welcome! 

 

• Over the next several days and couple of weeks, every registered household of the 

parish will begin receiving free monthly installments of the Liturgy of the Hours for 

the next year. In full transparency, this is a serious spiritual and financial 

commitment of the parish. We are investing in our call to prayer! As a help, we will 
continue to walk through the Liturgy of the Hours in the homilies of the Easter 

Season so that we all know how to pray the hours and are comfortable with them. 

 

• For Pentecost, May 27-28, all parishioners are asked to wear red and to bring their 
copies of the Liturgy of the Hours with them to Mass. My homily that weekend will 

be a walk-through of the prayers. 


